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Dear Friend,

It is my privilege to speak to you by way of letter about the
Brinker Family. The Brinkers have answered the call of God to
start “Redeeming the Time” Ministries and I believe the Lord
will use them in a great way. They have been faithful stewards
for many years and Bro. Brinker has been in the pastorate
since 2003. They have a great love for the Lord as well as a love
for people.

Pastor, I believe the Brinkers are a worthy investment of
mission dollars. They will diligently work to reach people across
the globe and preach the Gospel of Christ faithfully. I give the
Brinker Family my highest recommendation and ask that you
consider partnering with them as they endeavor to “Redeem the
Time”. Please contact me if you have any questions.

Because He Lives,

Richard Way, Pastor
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